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1st February 2021 

 

Dear Parent and Pupil, 

               This is just a letter to express our thanks to both parents and pupils for continuing to 

work on their Home Learning over the past number of weeks. We are aware of how tricky and difficult that 

this is and as a staff we just want to say that we are here to help and are very pleased and proud of the work 

that you have been completing. 

 

One thing that we would love to see you working hard at is your Accelerated Reading. As you all know, once 

children read a book, they have the opportunity to complete a test on the AR website. The link to this can be 

found below or on the school website. 

 

https://ukhosted105.renlearn.co.uk/6728588/Public/RPM/Login/Login.aspx?srcID=s 

 

This link is specific to our school and is therefore important that you use this, to access the testing at the end 

of your book. 

 

We are aware that some children may find it difficult to access books, but please use the following ideas to find 

books to read: -  

 

- Your reading books sent home from school; 

- www.Oxfordowl.co.uk  

- NI Libraries  

 

Additionally, we would like children to complete their Star Test, which allows us to track their progress from 

the start of Term 1. To complete this test please use the following instructions: -  

 

- Go to website, using the link above. 

 

- Enter your Pupil Login details (All pupils should have these and if you have any problems please 

contact the school)  

 
- Click on the Star Reading tab  

 

 

 

- You will be presented with the following screen –  

please type in the password ‘admin’ and the test will begin  
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Please try to encourage your child to complete the test without adult 

support by Monday 8th February 2021. 

 
If you need any support, once again please do not hesitate to contact the school via email or phone. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Cheevers  
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